
Lynn 
225 Boston St.
Lynn, MA 01904 
781-599-1134 
fax 781-586-9284

Melrose 
467 Rear Main St.
Melrose, MA 02176 
781-665-5131 
fax 781-979-4079

Peabody 
10 Centennial Dr.
Peabody, MA 01960 
978-535-1110 
fax 978-535-5910

Reading 
Hallmark Health  
Medical Center
30 New Crossing Rd.
Reading, MA 01867 
781-439-6744 
fax 781-944-0035

Salem 
600 Loring Av.
Salem, MA 01970 
978-741-8366 
fax 978-741-4530

phcapediatrics.com

Lynn 
225 Boston St.
Lynn, MA 01904 
781-599-1134 
fax 781-586-9284

Melrose 
467 Rear Main St.
Melrose, MA 02176 
781-665-5131 
fax 781-979-4079

Peabody 
10 Centennial Dr.
Peabody, MA 01960 
978-535-1110 
fax 978-535-5910

Reading 
Hallmark Health  
Medical Center
30 New Crossing Rd.
Reading, MA 01867 
781-439-6744 
fax 781-944-0035

Salem 
600 Loring Av.
Salem, MA 01970 
978-741-8366 
fax 978-741-4530

phcapediatrics.com

COVID-19 Safety — Reconfigured Offices at PHCA 

 
Dear Colleague, 

Pediatric Health Care Associates has taken extraordinary steps to protect our patients 
during the coronavirus pandemic. We are fortunate to have five offices that allow radical 
separation of sick and well patients. 
 
Our Melrose, Reading and Salem offices are well-child only offices. Patients with 
symptoms at all suggestive of COVID-19 and COVID-19 exposed patients are rigorously 
screened out of well child only offices.  
 
Our Peabody office has been architecturally reconfigured creating two adjacent isolated 
offices, one for sick and one for well patients. Our Lynn office is separated into morning-
well and afternoon-sick patients.  

These arrangements are particularly critical for our newborn population.   

In addition, during the ongoing health care emergency, we continue to see injuries, non-
COVID-19 illnesses, and patients with chronic pediatric problems. 

For 46 years we have been providing primary medical care to children  and adolescents 
up to 21 years of age. In this pandemic it is our goal to continue to earn parents trust to 
work together to keep children healthy and safe.  

For more information please visit us on the web at www.phcapediatrics.com or call 
978-535-1110. 

Sincerely yours, 

The Clinicians of Pediatric Health Care Associates

http://www.phcapediatrics.com

